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CIRCULAR NO (DHP/2025/08)

From Department of Healthcare Professions / Ministry of Public Health

To +  All healthcare professionals in the public and private sectors in the State of Qatar
+  All'healthcare facilities in the public and private sectors in the State of Qatar

Subject Updated Procedure for Submitting Certificates of Good Standing

Date 14/07/2025

Greetings from the department of Healthcare Professions in the Ministry of Public Health,

As part of the department’s ongoing efforts to enhance and improve registration and licensing processes, a decision
has been made to discontinue the acceptance of certificates of good standing submitted via the department’s official

good standing email and PO Box, effective 01 August 2025.

Accordingly, all healthcare practitioners are required to submit a primary source verification report for the good
standing certificate as the approved alternative. This measure is intended to ensure the accuracy of information and

uphold the integrity of the verification process.

We emphasize the importance of strict adherence to this directive, as any certificates of good standing sent via email

or postal mail after the stated date will no longer be accepted.
For further information, kindly contact DHP Registration: dhpregistration@moph.gov.qa

Thank you for your cooperation,

Registration Section / Department of Healthcare Professions.
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